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Feedback: DoJCD Departmental Bargaining Chamber 

(DBC) meeting - 14 November 2024 
 

Functionality of Chamber 

Members were previously informed of the agreement between parties to convene an Indaba aimed at 

fostering relationships and revitalising the functionality of the DBC. The employer reported that a task 

team meeting was held on 11 October 2024 to discuss arrangements for the planned Indaba, which was 

initially scheduled to take place before the end of the year. However, the employer proposed postponing 

the Indaba to the next financial year, citing budget constraints for the current year. The PSA rejected this 

proposal, expressing concerns regarding the employer's lack of commitment to restoring the DBC's 

functionality. The PSA stated its intent to seek a meeting with the Director-General to address and 

resolve the matter. 

  

Members will be updated on developments.  

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website, send an email to ask@psa.co.za, or 

contact PSA Provincial Offices. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE AND CONSTITUTIONAL DEVELOPMENT 

(DoJCD) 

18-11-2024 

 
 


